

MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

GRIFFITH STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959 Fax: 9907 0342

Year 2 Manly Cemetery Mini-Excursion

28th August 2023

Dear Parents,

Year Two will be visiting the Manly Cemetery on Monday, 18th September (Week 10) as part of our History unit, "Past in the Present, which explores the history of our local area. They will be learning about the significance of Sydney's fourth oldest cemetery that dates back to 1863. Students will discover the history of many of the monuments and important people as well as their stories.

The excursion will take place from 11.45am - 1.10pm on September 18^{th} . Students will walk to the cemetery, crossing the road at the Hill St Pedestrian crossing. In the event of wet weather, the excursion will be postponed. No other equipment is required for the day.

Year 2 Grade Leader Mrs Julie Organ
Kathy Topham Principal